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Notice of the Yakima Planning Commission's Recommendation 

TXT#003-24, SEPA#0l4-24 

City of Yakima Planning Division 

Citywide 

On February 3, 2025, the City of Yakima Planning Commission rendered its written 
recommendation on TXT#003-24. Proposed non-project amendments to Title 15 of the Yakima 
Municipal Code to development processes within the City's Downtown and Type 1 Review 
Exemptions. 

A copy of the Planning Commission's Findings and Recommendation is enclosed. 

The Planning Commission's Recommendation will be considered by the Yakima City Council in 
a public hearing to be scheduled. The City Clerk will notify you of the date, time, and place of the 
public hearing. 

For further information or assistance, you may contact the City of Yakima Planning Division at 
(509) 575-6183 or email: ask.planning@yakimawa.gov

Eva Rivera 
Planning Technician 

Date of Mailing: February 4, 2025 

Enclosures: Planning Commission's Recommendation 
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